
 

U.S. ARMY GARRISON 

FORT WAINWRIGHT, ALASKA 

NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY 

 
Finding of No Significant Impact for the 

 Real Property Master Plan Programmatic Environmental Assessment 

 
The Army announces the availability of a Finding of No Significant Impact (FNSI) for the Programmatic 

Environmental Assessment (PEA) that analyzed the potential environmental impacts associated with implementing 

Fort Wainwright’s Real Property Master Plan (RPMP). The FNSI presents the decision made by the Garrison 

Commander, US Army Garrison Fort Wainwright, Alaska, to implement the Army’s preferred alternative to 

implement the Master Plan. The FNSI demonstrates that the Proposed Action would not significantly 

affect the environment and that an environmental impact statement is not needed. 

 

The PEA and Draft FNSI were made available for a 30-day public review from March 13 – April 12, 2017. 

Responses to comments received and associated updates to the PEA can be found in Appendix A of the FNSI. The 

PEA and FNSI can be viewed at https://www.wainwright.army.mil/index.php/about/environmental. 

 

Additional information can be obtained by contacting Mr. Mel Slater, Public Affairs Office, 1060 Gaffney Road, 

5900, Fort Wainwright, Alaska 99703; telephone (907) 353-6701, email: melvin.d.slater.civ@mail.mil. 

 


